
June 30, 2020 
 

Appreciation for many messages about HTTR 
 
 
We received many warm messages from friends active in the organizations listed below which 
celebrated obtaining the permission by the Nuclear Regulation Authority (NRA) of changes to 
reactor installation of the HTTR (High Temperature Engineering Test Reactor) in conformity to 
the New Regulatory Requirements. 
 
 
International Organization and Participating Member (20)  
OECD/NEA 
GIF 
IAEA 
 
Foreign Organization (12) 
INET, China  
Ministry of Science and Higher Education, NCBJ: Poland  
NNL, ONR: UK  
DOE, INL, NRC: US 
 
(Organization (arranged in alphabetical order for its country), ( ): number of messages) 
 
 
We would like to address our gratitude for those sending encouraging messages. Putting first 
priority to the safety, we will make every effort to restart HTTR in the earliest manner. 
 


